
 
 

BRACKLEY AND CHENEY MUSIC AND PERFORMING ARTS CENTRE 

 

Brackley and Cheney Music and Performing Arts Centre takes place at Bracken Leas Primary 

School in Brackley every Saturday morning during term time from 9:15am-12:15pm, and is 

run by a team of experienced and enthusiastic teachers who work for the Northamptonshire 

Music and Performing Arts Trust (NMPAT). The Centre offers an exciting range of Music, Art 

and Musical Theatre and Drama groups for pre-school, primary and secondary aged children 

and also provides many workshop and performance opportunities.  

 

The Centre is due to re-open again in full on September 18th and the first term for all students 

is completely free of charge! Parents can use the following link to complete the initial 

registration form, or simply bring their child/children along on any Saturday morning to suit 

them. http://bit.ly/NMPATCentres.  

 

The Centre is also open on September 11th between 10:00 and 11:00am, to give any new 

students and their parents the opportunity to meet the team and look around the Centre.  

 

For more information, please contact Janine Mold – Centre Head via email at 

brackleycheney@NMPAT.co.uk, or telephone the Trust office during working hours on 

01604 637117 and leave a message for Janine. You can also go to their website at 

www.NMPAT.co.uk/brackleycheney, or find them on Facebook.  
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